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Calling all teachers of science!

                   Are you ready to look at your teaching with fresh eyes?

Do you wish you could do something more with the tired activities that clog your schemes of work?

Then ‘Getting Practical’ is the course for you!

This course could transform the effectiveness of your classroom practice and help improve your learners’ experience of practical science. It will show you how to plan, rehearse and stage your practical activities to produce learning outcomes with impact.
Networking and discussing best practice is an important part of any teacher’s professional development. Getting Practical is a reflective course, exploring the pedagogy behind practical science teaching, linking ‘hands-on’ with ‘minds-on’.

Participants will be introduced to new ways to evaluate their own teaching and receive advice on using the ‘staging tool’ to manage the preparation and analysis of practical science sessions.
Don’t look away, look again. Look deeper.

Your next ‘Getting Practical’ course will be held at Alexandra Park School, Bidwell Gardens, London N11 2AZ on Friday 25th June 2010. 
For more information and booking please contact Teresa O’Gorman, Curriculum Team Leader for Science at APS and Lead Practitioner for ‘Getting Practical’ at

togorman@alexandrapark.haringey.sch.uk
[image: image4.jpg]



�EMBED MS_ClipArt_Gallery.2���








_1095502792

